CORRESPONDENCE
2/27/2023

Hiep Nguyen DOCUMENT NO. 01456-2023

From: Hannah Barker

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 4:17 PM

To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket Correspondence

Attachments: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency;
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Good afternoon,
Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20200181.

Hannah E. Branum

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6004




Hiep Nguyen

From: chunt_mata@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cyndi Hunt
<chunt_mata@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:59 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Cyndi Hunt

Tallahassee, FL 32305
chunt_mata@comcast.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: sbhayes48@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan hayes <sbhayes48
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:56 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Susan hayes
Homosassa, FL 34448
sbhayes48@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: loslynch@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Lynch
<loslynch@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:49 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Charles Lynch

Longboat Key, FL 34228
loslynch@hotmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: snyounger@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sarah Younger
<snyounger@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:46 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

As a home owner with rooftop solar | know how important it is for home energy efficiency. This often means an
investment for insulation or retrofitting windows, etc. All of these investments yield returns, some more immediate than
others. We must insist that the power companies serving our energy needs find them to be incentives as well.

Please require that the cost of providing energy is not unduly impacted by a lack of investment in energy efficiency! Our
future depends on it.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Sarah Younger

High Springs, FL 32643
snyounger@comcast.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: vpetta@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Vincent Petta
<vpetta@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:41 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,
Vincent Petta
Ocala, FL 34472
vpetta@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: lynnrsnyder@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynn Snyder
<lynnrsnyder@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:35 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Lynn Snyder
Loxahatchee, FL 33470
lynnrsnyder@aol.com
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